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Welcome. My name is Eddie Ribas and I’m the Chief Human Capital Officer at the Federal 

Energy Regulatory Commission. I want to congratulate you on considering future employment 

opportunities with us at FERC. FERC has continually been a leader in developing and 

implementing the policies that guide this country’s energy markets, and as a result, has proven to 

be an exciting, challenging and rewarding place to work. And, the future looks even more 

dynamic as FERC is ranked in the top 5 Best Places to Work rankings among mid-sized agencies 

and consistently ranks #1 in work-life balance.  

At FERC, you will have the opportunity to work with some of the most talented people in 

government. Our team of technical professionals is shaping the future of the energy industry. 

From Environmental Protection Specialists, to Attorneys and Economists, we employ a diverse 

workforce that works collaboratively to ensure that the industry delivers reliable, efficient and 

sustainable energy, impacting the daily lives of all Americans. Public service is an honorable 

career. I have spent most of my professional career in public service and have found it deeply 

rewarding. FERC has a noble purpose--serving the public interest. If you join us, you will 

certainly have an opportunity to make an impact.  

We hope you explore our site for testimonials from our employees, information on current 

openings and more. Thank you and good luck in your employment search.  


